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Dear Parents/Carers, 
Christmas Nativity Performances 

The costumes were fantastic, the dancing and singing amazing and the acting will certainly mean that 
nominations for a BAFTA can only be just around the corner. Both KS1 and Foundation deserve huge 
praise for brilliant performances. Thank you to the MPG for their continued support with costumes and 
raffles.  

Our Choir 
Whilst we are praising our children, I should also make special mention for our Choir. They have 
performed at St. Mark’s Church, the Joseph Stone Centre and the MPG Christmas Fayre. The children 
are sounding wonderful and their performances are a shining example of the hard work and dedication 
they have demonstrated in rehearsals. We would also like to extend our thanks to the talented teachers 
who have worked alongside our choir to ensure they sound pitch perfect! 
 

Pantomime 
Our thanks, once again, must go to the MPG who paid for this treat for the children. There were many 
genie-ous jokes to be had and the children had a thoroughly wonderful time with Aladdin and Princess 
Jasmine. 

Sparkle and Shine - Friday 20 December 2019 
We assure you that you are in for a a real treat this year. You are most welcome to join us, providing you 
are prepared to sing and laugh at the occasional joke that may be thrown in for good measure!  
 
The weather forecast is not looking great – our sunshine booking must have become lost in the 
Christmas post. With this in mind, there is a chance that the show will take place indoors; we will text to 
let you know as soon as we can. As with last year, the indoor concert will be mainly standing and visibility 
will be limited but we’re sure, even if you can’t see, you’ll really enjoy hearing the children sing. 
 
Christmas jumper day is also on Friday. The children can wear a festive jumper for the bargain price of 
£1.00 (money collected goes to Save the Children). Please note, other than a jumper, the children should 
be in school uniform. With the likelihood that Sparkle & Shine could be indoors, please ensure that the 
children have a tshirt under their jumper so that they can leave jumpers in class for the performance. 
Despite it being freezing outdoors, our hall has a tendency to be tropical on even the bleakest of winter 
days!! 
 
Please remember that our Foundation Stage do not take part in this event- they have too much fun in 
school as it is! 
 

mailto:enquiries@mosborough.sheffield.sch.uk
http://www.mosboroughprimary.co.uk/


 

 

Hallam FM Mission Christmas 
A huge thank you to everyone who donated Christmas gifts to the Hallam FM Mission Christmas appeal.  
They were very grateful to receive the donations from our children. An extra special mention goes out 
to Miss Nicholson for co-ordinating this and for taking the gifts to the Santa drop on our behalf. 

 
Sheffield Children’s Hospital Snowflake Appeal 

We are delighted to have raised £522.95 towards our snowflake which is twinkling brightly above the 
A&E entrance at Sheffield Children’s Hospital. We still have some more funds to come in so this total will 
raise but it is a culmination of donations from when Theo Bear visited during the Health Week Ridgeway 
walk, Picnics in the Summer and also the Pupil Parliament bake sale last week. 
 

Sports Kit Amnesty 
Please have a check during the break to see if you have any Mosborough sports kit or tops – we have 
several items missing! Please return any stray tops to Miss Mossman, no questions asked! 

 
 School Car Park 

Please remember that in order to ensure the safety of our pupils, the school car park must not be used 
by parents unless with prior permission. There have been several incidents of late in which cars have 
tailgated staff in/out of the car park. Should you need access, please speak to the school office. 

 
End of Term Treats! 

Please remind your child to bring home their PE kit and any lunchboxes they may have in school for a 
deserved clean. 

Thank You 
As always, I would like to take this opportunity to thank you all for the support you provide us at school. 
We really appreciate your hard work and hope you all know how much we enjoy teaching such 
wonderful children; they are a credit to you all.  
 
I wish you the very best during this festive period and hope you all mange to have a rest. 
 

School opens again on Monday 6 January 2020 
 
Yours 
 
Martin Fallon 
 
Dates for your new 2020 diary! 
 

 Monday 6 January 2020  Term 3 begins 
 Tuesday 7 January 2020  Y6 visit to Crucial Crew 
 Tuesday 7 January 2020  Y3-Y4 Football club starts – you will have received a text if   

your child has a place 
 Thursday 9 January 2020  FS-Y2 World Explorers Club starts – you will have received   

a text if your child has a place 
 Thursday 9 January 2020  Y2 Ball Skills Club continues 
 Wednesday 15 January 2020  Foundation stage vision screening (PM) 
 Friday 17 January 2020  KS2 Key Steps Gymnastics at Pond’s Forge (PM) 

 


